

THE EAGLE EYE

LIBERTY ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

Caring Students • Persistent Learners • Dedicated Educators

11820 Liberty Road, Frederick, MD 21701

240-236-1800

Special Edition

April 27, 2020

Dear Liberty Families,

As we embark on our 5th week of Continuity of Learning, I want to express my gratitude to all of our families for working with your child(ren) and school staff to make this a success. With our students completing their learning at home through distance learning, many parents have become "instant" teachers and we know this is not always easy in addition to the stressors of living life during a pandemic. THANK YOU! Jana Strohmeyer

Need help with technology?

Visit our technology help area: https://sites.google.com/fcps.org/lies-student-tech-help/home

School Survey for Parents

Liberty Elementary invites you to participate in our school's survey on Continuity of Learning. We want to hear from you on how Continuity of Learning is going for your child(ren). While the survey is voluntary, your feedback is important to us! Your responses will remain anonymous and will be combined with the responses of other families.

To access the survey online, go to: https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/COLParent0801 This survey link is unique to Liberty Elementary School. Please do not share with families of children in other FCPS schools.

If you require a paper survey, please contact <u>Kimberly.herndon@fcps.org</u>. The survey will remain open until **Friday, May** 8. We thank you in advance for your feedback!

Liberty Elementary School Spirit Activities

For the rest of the school year, our Specials Team is going to be organizing spirit weeks for you to participate in from home.

Here is how it works: every Monday, we will notify you of what the theme for the week is. This week, our theme is SPORTS WEEK. If you want to participate, send us a picture of you with your favorite jersey, team colors, homemade jersey, or even you playing a sport. Please email this picture to Mr. Myers at justin.myers@fcps.org no later than 4:00pm, Wednesday. Our Specials team will then take all of the pictures from staff, students, and their families to create a fun video where you can see your friends and teachers showing off their spirit! Please email Mr. Myers with any questions!

Activities to help children cope with anxiety:

https://www.schoolcounselingfiles.com/activities-for-anxious-kids.html

https://copingskillsforkids.com/calming-anxiety

https://childmind.org/article/what-to-do-and-not-do-when-children-are-anxious/

FCPS COVID-19 UPDATES:

For the latest up to date information on Meals-to-Go, Continuity of Learning, FAQ, Communications, FOF Messages and Press Releases, and Informational Videos, please go to https://www.fcps.org/update.